Your Ref:

our ket  HENS/LS/Shields (Glyn Cross)

Date 8" May 2009

Mr Hussain Ahktar

Cab Safe

Security Solutions Limited
Unit 3 Cadec Trading Estate,
Beakes Road,

Bearwood,

Smethwick,

Birmingham.

B67 5RS

Dear Mr Ahktar,

stoke-on-trent

&

Housing, Environmental and
Neighbourhood Services
Regulatory Services Division
PO Box 2452

Hanley Town Hall

Albion Street, Hanley
Stoke-on-Trent

ST11XP

Jeanette McGarry
Director of Housing,
Environmental and
Neighbourhood Services

Following the recent meeting between yourself, the City of Stoke on Trent Licensing
Service and the City of Stoke on Trent Vehicle Examiners regarding approval to fit your
Polycarbonate Shields into Taxis and Private Hire Vehicles operated within the City of

Stoke on Trent.

| am pleased to confirm that we consider the shields to be suitable for installation into
Hackney Carriages and Private Hire Vehicles within our Licensed Area and that the
installation of the shields would not effect the suitability test required for the vehicles in

the Licensing Regulations.

Obviously this approval does not form an endorsement of your product by City of Stoke
on Trent Council and should any other company wish approval for a similar product then

we would consider their application for approval accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

(-

pal Licensing Officer
pss@stoke.gov.uk
pHone 01782 232774

Excellent services, valued by customers



